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ASSAI Music Program 
Gr. 3-5 Registered Program  

The After School Sport and Arts Initiative is funded by the Province of British 
Columbia through the Ministry of Community, Sport, and Cultural Development.  
Thanks to these partners, the James Bay Community School Centre and Nick Stecz, 
we can partner to offer FREE after school music programming for children at the 
James Bay Community School. 
 
About the program: Your child will make their way to the school gym after the school 
bell rings. This music program is for Grade 3-5 students of James Bay Community 
School.  Each class will include warm-up exercises, music instruction, music listening 
and playing songs, as well as instructor Nick’s famous musical obstacle course.  
Students will also be provided with a healthy snack each day.   
 
Ages:  3 - 5 of Cohort B & C (Teachers: Vargas & King & Pharis) 

Dates: Thursdays, 2:38pm – 4:15pm, January 21- March 11 2021.  

Place:  James Bay Community School Gym  

 
Your child will be brought to outside the Elementary school front doors when class 
is over. Please arrive 5 mins before the class ends and wait outside the front of the 
Community Centre to pick up your child. Be prepared to wait outside no matter the 
weather, as you will be unable to wait inside. The leader will sign out your child. 

PLEASE CALL THE CENTRE IF YOU CHILD IS NOT ATTENDING THE PROGRAM. 
 IF THEY ARE ABSENT FROM SCHOOL, WE WILL ASSUME THEY ARE ABSENT FROM 
THE PROGRAM.  Call 250-389-1470 and specifically say ASSAI.  
 

 

 
 

 

There are only 13 spots available and registration is a “First-come-first-serve” basis.  

Priority registration will be given to children who have not yet participated in ASSAI in this 2020-

2021 school year. 

You must register online and complete the registration packet for your child to attend the 

program.  
Please return completed forms via email to the Recreation Program Coordinator or to the 

Community Centre Desk by Friday, January 15th, 2021. 


